New Paltz ReUse and Recycling Center

June Financial 2014
June Financial Report
Sales  -  Revenues received through June 12, 2014 total  $51,343.  To date, 837 customers have renewed/picked up 2014 permits. Sale for ReUse Center and processed organic material is on the incline.
Sale of scrap and ReUse center items exceeds last year’s sales and the landfill fees collected are off by $900 due to the rough wintery start in 2014.  We anticipate closing that gap.
Staff continues to work on other food waste revenue resources and has not received any food waste this year which is a $15,500 loss to date.
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